APR 2 0 2004

Marion County
Health Department

April 19, 2004

Dear Mr. Brazil and the planning committee:

For all the years that Lloyd and Marlene Schroeder have had their Christmas tree business, we have enjoyed the little extra traffic during the Christmas season. It's a joy to see the vehicles go by and come back by with a little Christmas cheer attached. We actually look forward to that time of year to watch the busy, happy Christmas tree shoppers. The extra vehicles on the road during that time do not bother us; it is not enough to cause any problem and, after all, it's only during the months of November and December.

Sincerely,

Otto and Marietta Voth